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21st October 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 
Anti-Bullying Week is an annual UK event which aims to raise awareness of bullying and to 

highlight ways of preventing and responding to it. Anti-Bullying Week 2024 will take place 

from Monday 11th - Friday 15th November, with the theme: Choose Respect. 

 

On Tuesday 12th November in support of Anti-Bullying week we are asking all children to 

come into school wearing odd socks – the brighter the better! In the afternoon on this day 

the children will also be taking part in various activities organised to help them better 

understand Anti-Bullying Week and why it is so important to celebrate what makes us all 

unique.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 

email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School  
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